
 

 

 

November 25, 2016 

TO: Father Leduc Catholic School Families 

RE: Transportation Requests 

 

Attention: Parents & Guardians 

As we prepare to transition the Father Leduc students from the Notre Dame School 

building to the new Father Leduc Catholic School site in Southfork, we are seeking 

your feedback regarding bus transportation.  In order to plan our bus routes, we need 

to identify the families who would like to have their children bused to school. 

Attached is a map of the Father Leduc catchment area which shows: 

1. “No charge” Busing area (based upon government funding (where the walk 

distance is 2.4 kms or longer and in the designated school area); 

2. Conditional busing areas based upon available space and payment of a 

prorated busing fee of $282.00 (Current annual fee is $470.00), within the 

Father Leduc designated area, less than 2.4 kms from the school. 

3. Unmarked areas indicate bus service is not available in those areas. 

Should you would want to request busing for your child or children, you must 

complete the attached Father Leduc Busing Request form by December 9th, 2016 

and email it to student.transportation@starcatholic.ab.ca (or drop it off at the 

school). 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Colin McAleer, Safety & 

Transportation Officer, at 780-690-6318. 
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